
Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families! 

We are happy to announce two new members to our Chesterbrook Academy Team!  

Ms. Marquita joined our Admin team Late December as our wonderful Office Administrator. Mrs. 

Kristen  came aboard as our new Assistant Principal this month! Please be sure to stop at the desk 

and say Hello.  

This month students will be celebrating Valentine’s Day and ways we can show random acts of 

kindness to our friends, teachers, and family members.  To go along with all the treats and sweets 

the students will be receiving throughout the week, we will also be recognizing  

National Children's Dental Health Month. Students will be participating in activities promoting 

healthy teeth.  

Date Night will be Friday February 22nd from 6:30-9:30, please take a look at the flyer for  

further information. 

Please note we are closed Monday, February 18th (President’s Day). Our teachers will be partici-

pating in a Professional Development Training.  

 

As always we thank you for your 

continued support and look  

forward to the fun and learning to 

come!  

Ms. Alyssa, Mrs. Kristen, and Ms. Marquita  


